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24th January 2024 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

At Peel Common Junior School, we are passionate about supporting children’s reading.  Reading is 

an important skill that can unlock a world of adventures around them.  It encourages them to be 

independent, resilient and promotes good mental wellbeing.  Reading regularly to an adult has been 

shown to significantly increase the rate of progress that a child makes with their reading. 
 

We would love to invite you to be part of that wonderful journey for your children.  We are looking 

for volunteers who have a few hours a week spare and would enjoy 1:1 reading with a wide variety 

of different children.  Volunteers do not need to have huge amounts of spare time, maybe just an 

afternoon a week that they could commit to. 
 

Although we understand that this may be daunting for some parents, we would like to reassure you 

that full training will be given. 
 

If you feel that you, or a grandparent may be able to help, please complete the slip below and return 

to school by the 5th February. 
 

Thank you in advance 

 
Mrs Gates 

English Lead 
 

  

 

1:1 Reading – Parent Volunteer Form 
 

 

Volunteer Name    

 

Email Address    

 

Name of child(ren) with which you have a relationship    

 

I am able to commit to the following afternoon(s) 

 

Monday   [   ] Wednesday   [   ] Friday   [   ] 

Tuesday   [   ] Thursday   [   ] 


